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YEAR 4 EXCURSION

Year 4 classes participated in an informative and practical excursion to Elizabeth farm. Students were
involved in a range of experiences to learn about the past and how people lived.

Natalia - My favourite part was when we got to build with the bricks, a job the convicts were made to do.
Peaario - My favourite part was when we got to write our names with the quill.

Marcus - | loved washing the clothes.

Michael - My favourite part was sitting on the old couches in the living room.

Oliver - My favourite part was when we did the washing. | also enjoyed learning that there were three mattresses and each
had a different meaning.

Bentley - My favourite part was when we got to feel the extremely soft bed in Mrs Macarthur’s room.
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Pamela Broadstock
Junior School Teacher - Stage 2- Year 4R
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